
September 30, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street, NW 

Second Floor 

Washington, DC 20530 

 

Dear Mr. Marwell: 

 

Please accept my resignation as a full-time employee of the Assassination Records Review Board.  I 

want to thank you for the opportunity to have worked with the Board and staff, as well as serve 

history and the American public. 

 

I look forward to serving as an intermittent employee during the coming months.  Again, thank you 

for everything. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


